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Pollock, Heather M.

From: Val & Terri Nodem <nodemhathaway1143@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 6:48 AM
To: Pollock, Heather M.
Subject: Re: 21-CUPPA-0166 for 1143 Delor Ave

Categories: Completed

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Heather,  
 
We held our Neighborhood Meeting last night at 6:30pm in our garage at 1143 Delor Ave. No one attended. I am now 
preparing a short statement about the request for relief from the 600 feet rule, and we are hoping to get two letters of 
support from our next door neighbors. Please let us know what the next steps are for our application and scheduling for 
BOZA.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Valery Nodem Jounda 
 
On Mon, Oct 25, 2021 at 4:13 PM Val & Terri Nodem <nodemhathaway1143@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Heather,  

Thank you for your edits to the letter. We have integrated them, and the final letter is attached. The letter will go out 
tomorrow.  

We very much appreciate your help and guidance through this process!  

Valery  

  

From: "Pollock, Heather M." <Heather.Pollock@louisvilleky.gov> 
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 at 10:09 AM 
To: Val & Terri Nodem <nodemhathaway1143@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: 21-CUPPA-0166 for 1143 Delor Ave 

  

Good morning, 

I’ve had a chance to look at your draft and it looks good. I’ve got a couple of additions but other than that it’s ready to 
be mailed out.  


